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Monday, June 25, 2018 
English 12 Provincial Exam:  8:30 am - 11:30 am 

Numeracy Exam (A-J):  8:30 am - 11:30 am  

Tuesday, June 26, 2018 Numeracy Exam (K-Z):  8:30 am - 11:30 am 

Wednesday, June 27, 2018 Communications 12 Provincial Exam:  8:30 am - 11:30 am  

Thursday, June 28, 2018  

Friday, June 29, 2018 
Admin Day - Last day of the 17/18 School Year 

Staff Meeting:  10:00 am - Learning Commons 

Upcoming Events: 

LEAD Summer Program:  July 3 - 27 from 8:30 am - 12:43 pm 

Transitions Summer Program:  July 3 - 13 from 8:30 am - 1:00 pm 

The Week Ahead:  
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This Week at Fleetwood Park - Principal’s Message: June 18
th

 – June 22
nd

  

 

   

Good morning Dragons!  After a few days of scorching hot weather, it is a little cooler and more 
comfortable!  This week the school has been very warm, and our students are thinking about the 
upcoming days of summer.  Great thanks to all staff and students for your diligence and 
productivity under challenging, hot and humid conditions. 

 

I wanted to begin my message by recognizing the Fleetwood Park Secondary community for your 
support and celebration of last week’s Pride Week.  This was such an important and powerful way 
for our school to communicate our values of inclusivity, respect and acceptance.  Congratulations 
to all! 
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Monday was a very special day for our school as we 
distributed this year’s student yearbook.  This year’s 
edition is an excellent compendium of the 17/18 school 
year at Fleetwood Park and celebrates all that we have 
accomplished.  Great thanks and congratulations to 
Ms. Fredericksen, Ms. Im and all of your Yearbook 
students on the creation of the 17/18 edition.  Our 
students were eagerly awaiting the delivery and have 
been reliving and sharing their experiences through the 
yearbook. Well done!   
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On Monday afternoon, after the Yearbooks were distributed, we held a celebratory year-end BBQ 
for our students.  Thank you to the Student Council for organizing this fun annual event!  It was a 
beautiful afternoon of smiles and friendship (and hotdogs)! 
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On Tuesday, our Grade 8 students participated in another Fleetwood Park tradition as the entire 
class visited the Cultus Lake waterslides.  The weather was hot and sunny - perfect conditions for 
the waterslides; and we had the opportunity to celebrate a successful year with our youngest 
students.  This is an important culture-building tradition for our school.  Great thanks to all of the 
supervising teachers and to all staff who helped cover classes throughout the day.   

 

Tuesday at lunch Ms. Ziolkowska’s grade 9 students held their Entrepreneur’s Fair.  The students 
sold a variety of items they had created and marketed in their course.  We had some very creative 
projects on sale.   
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The annual Fleetwood Park Secondary Awards Ceremonies were held on Wednesday.  We 
hosted 3 separate ceremonies to recognize and honour the recipients of subject-based awards.  
Sincere thanks to the entire Awards Committee for all of your hard work.  At Fleetwood Park, we 
recognize our students for excellence across a wide variety of criteria and in front of their peers.  
Congratulations to all award recipients!  We believe this is an important way to communicate and 
share our values related to the importance of excellence in all areas of learning, work ethic, 
teamwork and the core competencies.  Many parents and family members were able to join us for 
the occasion, and we were all very proud to celebrate the accomplishments of our students.   
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On Wednesday evening, Ms. Landriault’s Dance Company hosted their Year-end Dance 
Showcase.  Congratulations to all dancers for your very talented and thoughtful performances.   

 

Today is National Indigenous Persons Day.  Throughout the week, through P.A. announcements, 
music, games and special presentations, we have been raising awareness and educating our 
community.  Thank you to Ms. Anderson and Mx. Bennett for your work in leading this important 
work. 



Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  

 9 

 

 

I’d like to welcome our new incoming Vice Principal for the 18/19 school year.  Mr. Kirincic, from 
Enver Creek Secondary, will be joining our team next year.  I know that he will receive a very 
warm welcome as he joins the Fleetwood Park family.  Fleetwood Park is a very special 
community; and Mr. Kirincic will enjoy his time as a Dragon. 

 

Today at lunchtime was the concluding game of the Teachers versus Grads Athletics 
Tournament.  I am pleased to announce that the teachers came through with a resounding victory 
in softball!  Yeah teachers!! 
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Mission Statement: 

 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a  
learning environment where all students are encouraged to build successful futures.” 

I wish all students and staff all the very best for your last day of classes tomorrow.  Provincial 
exams for English 12 and Communications 12 will take place on Monday and Wednesday 
mornings.  The Numeracy Exam for our Math 11 students will take place on Monday and Tuesday 
mornings.  Please see our website for Exam schedule details. 

 

The 2017/18 school year has gone past so quickly.  We can all be very proud of our school 
community and the amazing success stories we have experienced over the year.  Thank you to 
all Dragons.  Your contributions to Fleetwood Park Secondary, your spirit and Dragon Pride make 
us strong! 

 

Enjoy your weekend. 

 

 

Ken 

 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/fltsec/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/exam%20schedule%20June.pdf

